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On another note, | am truly honored to have been re-elected President of the National NYCPD
10-13 Organization. 1 would like to thank you all for your support and trust in me to lead the
National in its future endeavors. | would like to thank my Executive Board; Rich Molloy, Marie
Zolfo, John McLoughlin for continuing to stay on with me. | also want to thank Hudson Valley
President John Briganti for accepting the first vice-President position and Rich Morrill who was
appointed Chairman of our Committees. | would like to especially thank President Emeritus,
Anthony V. Perrone for his many years of dedication and service to all of us. Tony will remain
active with the National. I still cannot believe how lucky we are to have such a knowledgeable
and dedicated team to continue the work of the National.

On behalf of the Executive Board, | want to thank all of our Chapter Presidents, Executive Boards
and their members for their dedication and continued support of the National 10-13
Organization.

SAVE THE DATES: Our 31* national Convention will be held at the beautiful Villa Roma Resort
on September 13" to 15™, 2020. | recently spoke with the management of Villa Roma and was
advised that the facility, including all amenities will be operational on June 22" and all
coronavirus safety issues have been addressed and all precautions will be adhered to. Please
make every effort to attend our convention this year.

Again, | want to say “Thank You” for your support. | look forward to seeing many of you at the
National Convention this September.
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